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January 26, 2024 

 

 

 

Mrs. Sheila Bailey, Town Clerk 

Enfield Town Hall  

820 Enfield Street 

Enfield, CT 06082 

 

Dear Mrs. Bailey: 

 

Be advised that a quorum of the Board of Education may be in attendance on Wednesday, January 31, 2024 

for the Enfield High School Program of Studies Night being held at EHS and on Friday, February 2, 2024 for 

the STOWE Apple School Celebration being held at the Stowe Early Learning Center. 

 

Please note, both of these events are not Board meetings, and no Board actions will occur. 

 

cc:  BOE Members 

 

 


